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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Opus West 111

1400 Opus Place

Downers Grove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs.
W. J. Kropp ai* M. J. Miller of this office from December ¢
through December 12, 1991. This inspection included a review of
sctivities at the Byron Station. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of
your staff identified in the enclosed report.

Arteas examined during the inspection are identified in the
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, and observation of activities in
projress.

No violatiuns of NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection.

In acordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations,
a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be
placed in the NRC Public Dozument Room.

We will gladly discuss any guestions you have concerning this
inspection.

Sincerely,

o P Ll e

Brent Clayton, Chief
Reactor Projects, Branch 1
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2

Enclosure:

Inspection Reports
No. 50-454/91028 (DRP);
No. 50-45%5/91028 (DRP)

Ristribution

cc w/enclosures:
M. Wallace, Vice President,
PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager
T. Schuster, Nuclear Licensing Administrator
R. Pleniewicz, Stution Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor
DCD/DCB (RI1DS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII Byron, Zion, Braidwood
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division
Diane Chavez, DAARE/SAFE
A. Hsia, LPM, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public Counsel,
State of Illinois Center
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